
Wendler Middle School 
2905 Lake Otis Parkway, Multi-purpose Room 
Wednesday, February 8, 2006 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

In association with Providence Alaska Medical Center and the Municipality of Anchorage Traffic
Department, DOWL Engineers invites you to attend a public meeting for the Tudor Area Traffic
Calming Study.  The purpose of this meeting is to present the traffic calming plan for the project
area as detailed in the Draft Report.    

The project area includes the
area bounded by Providence
Drive, Campbell Creek, Lake Otis
Parkway, and Bragaw Street.
During this project, staff
evaluated roadway access,
pedestrian accommodations,
safety and capacity, traffic
speeds, and traffic volumes on
study area roadways.  Staff also
conducted a traffic calming
analysis.   

The public meeting will be in an
OPEN HOUSE format and
participants may attend at any
time during the scheduled hours.
A PRESENTATION will be made
at 7:30 p.m.  Project personnel
will be available to discuss the
project findings.   

PUBLIC MEETING NO. 2 

If you need any additional information, please contact: 
 

Kelly Brown, DOWL Engineers 
Mail:  4040 B Street, Anchorage, AK 99503 

Phone:  (907) 562-2000 
Fax:  (907) 563-3953 

 
E-mail:  kbrown@dowl.com 

 
 

We will provide, upon request, accommodations for special 
needs and disabilities. 
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